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Chatham & Clarendon Grammar School will not tolerate any form of 
violence or aggression.  This includes verbal abuse against any staff 
member, governor, volunteer, contractor, or visitor whilst on school 
premises or whilst undertaking school work in the community  . Decisive 
and robust actions will be taken against people who act in an abusive or 
violent way. 
 
Everyone has a duty to behave in an acceptable and appropriate 
manner, and all those mentioned above have a right to work, free from 
fear of assault and abuse in an environment that is properly secure and 
safe. 
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